
Habitat Garden Planting in Lower Gwynns Falls Park

Hello neighbors.

We had a successful flower garden prep day this past Friday (pictures
attached).
Please join us this Saturday, October 30th at 10am to plant lots of
perennial flowers and bushes.  We are thrilled to be working with the
Patterson Park Audubon Center to get these wonderful native plants
in the ground.  We will also be installing our new community welcome
sign. Join us at 525 S. Hurley Ave. Please invite all of your neighbors
and friends.  We'd love to have a good turnout of young people to
help us with the planting.  Food will be provided.
Here is a link to the event (flyer attached):

https://fb.me/e/2AtQlMlvc

We look forward to seeing you there,

-Chris Schulze
President, Gwynns Falls Community Association

https://fb.me/e/2AtQlMlvc





